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SOS Toulouse Oliver Statement in Response to 
Unfounded Lawsuit Over Straight-Party Voting Option 

 
SANTA FE – Secretary of State Maggie Toulouse Oliver released the following statement 
today in response to the unfounded lawsuit that was filed late last night regarding the 
straight-party voting option that will be on the 2018 general election ballot.  The statement is 
attributable to Secretary of State Maggie Toulouse Oliver: 
 
“The straight-party voting option isn’t a partisan issue, it’s an access issue.  I’m committed to 
providing voters with as many options as possible to ensure eligible voters participate and to 
keep our democratic process strong.” 
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Follow Secretary Toulouse Oliver on Facebook and Twitter. 
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